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Rosenberg Corey

From: R Garrels <rgarrels@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, May 05, 2017 2:15 PM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: Vote Yes on HB HB2004

I strongly support the end to no cause evictions. They are bad for families, bad for our communities and bad for 
our State.  Please vote yes.  
 
Thank you,  
Renee Garrels  


